
 

Memo 
 
 

Date: February 7, 2025 

To: Parents of LCA students  

From: Thomas Odom, Principal 

Re:  Change of School Calendar 

Change of School Calendar 
Due to circumstances beyond our control, LCA-UC will be out of session on Monday, February 10, so that a new air 
conditioning unit can be installed in our building. The current unit failed earlier this week and is beyond repair.  
While we are excited about the new unit and appreciate how quickly our landlord moved on the situation, the vendor 
recommended that we suspend school so that they can safely install the new equipment.  

It is our plan to resume school as normal on Tuesday, February 11. If anything changes, we will notify everyone via our 
text alert system.  

If you have any questions, please contact the school office.  
Thank you!  
 


